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Upcoming events 

August  

Mon 19th Book Parade 

19th – 23rd  Book Week 

September  

Tues 3rd Wear a touch of pink 
fundraiser 

 Thurs 12th School Photo Day 

 16th – 27th Swimming & Water Safety 
Program – Grade 3-5 & 
selected Grade 6s 

Assembly Roster 

Thursday 15th August 

• Early Childhood at 11.10am - Prep Cooper 

Sharing 

• Primary at 11.50am 

Host – 5/6 Sherman/Donald 

Sharing – 3/4 Cini 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal 

Hello everyone, 

The Olympics 
Throughout the past two weeks it has been 
wonderful to witness the engagement and 
learning of everything Olympics in classes from 
Kindergarten right through to Grade 6 – focussed 
on this once in every four year opportunity.  
Do you remember your Olympic years at school? 
The learning, the participation and the excitement 
of the BIG moments? I certainly do – and I hope 
that our students will take memories and 
aspiration with them from the 2024 Paris 
Olympics. Some of our students may well have set 
themselves a goal to be an Olympian in the future 
from an event they watched. Perhaps they will be 
ready to compete in the Brisbane Olympic Games 
in 2032? Maybe in 2036. I really hope we will see 
all of our students continue to aspire and compete 
in their sport or competition of choice in the years 
to come. And maybe Hagley Farm School will be 
able to celebrate the success of our current 
students – as we have done with past students and 
champions, Adam Gibson and Ritchie Porte 
amongst others.  

My niece, Al Viney, will represent Australia as a 
rower in the Paralympics in the coming weeks. She 
recently shared that she set her sights on being an 
Australian Olympian in 2000 when she was able to 
hold the Olympic Torch as it was carried through 
Deloraine on the way to Sydney. Aspiration is an 
amazing thing. Set a goal, picture it and work hard 
for it – whatever the goal is, it can happen through 
hard work and focus.  

Not everyone can achieve a Gold Medal, or even a 
medal at all, but what is important are the values 
and goals that we set ourselves, and how hard we 
are willing to work to achieve them. 
If we think about this in the context of school – 
everyone can achieve great things in their learning 
if they set goals, aspire to be a learner and show 
courage to strive and work hard. Of course, 
alongside these values Responsibility and Respect 
go hand in hand.  

The Olympics are a great symbol for how we 
should live our lives and work to be the best 
person we can be. This is the message we give to 
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students all the time – strive to be the best person you can be – stretch yourself, aspire, set goals, be respectful 
while being courageous. Strive to grow – all the time.  

Our School Values 
I would like to share a learning moment that occurred yesterday with a student and his parent. As he was 
being checked out yesterday, this Prep student was so proud to tell his Mum about his Growth token that he 
had received from his teacher. He then went on to approach the Values banner in the foyer and point out the 
Growth Value. Then, he pointed out Respect and said it was his most favourite Value. What a moment! I 
absolutely loved it. We aspire for all our students to feel and believe in the Values as a way to learn and grow.  

Teacher sickness 
Oh boy! As the term progresses, we are having more and more difficulty in securing relief teachers when 
teachers are away unwell. We do what we can, but when there is no one available we split classes amongst 
the rest of the school. We know that this is not ideal, but we do not have other options. We utilise members 
of the leadership team to take classes where possible, but this is also difficult, as often they are required to 
support individuals, meet with parents, and most recently are unwell themselves. 

As always, I encourage parents to keep unwell students home. This may help us to reduce sickness spreading 
throughout the school. Please make sure that you provide the office with a message to explain why your child 
is not at school.   

Jeanagh 

Jeanagh Viney 

Principal 

 

CHANGES TO READING IN 2025 
Next year there will be some changes to how we teach reading, not only at Hagley Farm School but across 
all state schools. We have been learning from recent research how we can improve the teaching and 
learning of reading so that more of our students can achieve reading success in a timely manner. Attached 
to this newsletter is an article published by the Department of Education, Children and Young People 
(DECYP), to begin sharing information about these changes and why we are making them. I will continue to 
publish information through the year around the DECYP Reading Priority. If you have concerns or questions, 
or would like to discuss your child’s reading, please come and see me or your child’s teacher.  
Justine Page 
Literacy Coach / AST 
 
 
5/6 SPORT 
We are at home again this week against OLOM, they only have a football team. The game will start approx. 
12.30pm. A reminder to Grade 5/6 students that they are not to order their lunch on Fridays during the winter 
sport roster.  

 
“WEAR A TOUCH OF PINK” 
We will be holding a fundraiser on Tuesday 3rd September for our Hagley Hikers 
team participating in the Women’s 5k in Launceston. We encourage everyone to 
add a touch or go all out wearing pink on this day, please bring along a gold coin 
donation. Donations can also be made via this link: 
Cancer Council Tasmania - Hagley Hikers (womens5k.org.au) 

https://www.womens5k.org.au/fundraisers/HagleyHikers/womens-5k-physical-2024
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Online Wellbeing – shared from the Dolly’s Dream Facebook page 

A message from the team at Dolly’s Dream: 

• To ensure kids and teenagers navigate the digital world responsibly, 
it's important for parents to help them develop healthy screen 
habits early on. Below are 6 effective tips on how to do it. 

 
1) For the full article, click here - https://bit.ly/3WpM9GO 
2) For additional resources, visit Dolly's Dream Parent Hub - 
http://bit.ly/3SDsHml 
 

 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

  

https://bit.ly/3WpM9GO?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0pGb7kzXrpy7S3dllxAYp690wtGEupn8ZC_o7CFq-bOQdFwVLN8OMYFO0_aem_s79M2CFKDIesvMyoM8mk7g
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3SDsHml%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2XhdKeNWk4juMiav0JYCf9ZnirBvUPzT1W0tbDXrTIJu2OxldAjJ3Sayc_aem_Zih6e-s4MGRXth3MvflANg&h=AT0FY8lpCvIC4BD5CiYi5T8SqBQKaOM2LkO2nHA0YCfKXNLNfioPJQBm_a5WC5MVRuIVfZDtFHM2dRhMx15g6CoMBq42cGAHMnMpmRK88uzW9pSn31hefKBuSHMWC_ONLgpW&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2SOjw6UX-58NSqacZn2A6sS5K7ORqYuLtgY3t5JXns77WZVUcFiakl-rvVdG_JQ7n9PRhaudi8kWzKVJtIx-H2A-rHKGQgmDC9bm49qMUyGJn-11x0WUaS6L2KhKDBEAHYrZ4RIbg_iPFv2JqMpJLoCQ3qMvqGzj3OdNnikA2ktAhQqcMRrFeDbqzEyJmQqwimXynLbpsclQTVJeGC05tvrbzawdNLaksg
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Book Week – It is less than 1 week until our Book Parade, which we be held next week on Monday the 
19th of August.  This will be a K-6 event.   

 

Please remember that our Book Parade is a time to 
celebrate and share our favourite books with our 
buddy class, and participate in a simple parade.  It is not a competition.  Children do not have to say who 
they are dressed up as during the parade. We love to see costumes that are made from things that you 
already have at home.  There are thousands of everyday characters featured in our library books, and we 
encourage non-fiction book choices as well. 

If you need a book from the library, or you are stuck for ideas, please contact us right now; we have lots of 
easy suggestions and spare costumes. jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Book Fair – Week 5 – Next week we will also be holding our annual 
Scholastic Book Fair.  Use this link to keep up to date with our Book 
Fair as we get it unpacked and set up 
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/xFuPwCoA4YqaIdX2?ref=Link 

Book Club – Issue 5 – Order have been submitted.  They will be sorted 
and delivered to classrooms when they arrive at school. 

Happy reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston 
(Teacher-Librarian Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays) and Mrs 
Bron Walker (Library Technician Tuesdays and Thursdays).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BOOK PARADE  - 19th AUGUST 

8.30-9.00am – Families are invited to have tea and 
coffee in the library.  Our Book Fair will be on so 
you can browse while you wait. 

9.05am – Families will be able to line the driveway 
area near the basketball court to watch the outside 
phase of our Book Parade, as classes walk to the 
gym.  This will be weather permitting. 

9.25am (Approximately) – The inside phase of our 
Book Parade will begin in the gym – staff and 
students only. 

After the event – photos taken throughout the 
morning will be made available for families to view. 

mailto:jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/xFuPwCoA4YqaIdX2?ref=Link
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